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We had a bit of a challenge early in 2018 when we were suddenly informed that our current membership system supplier was about to stop maintaining our website and membership system which we had just developed over the previous two years.  This change meant we had to move very quickly to look at alternatives, choose a supplier, set up and transfer members to a new membership system.  We chose the British Cycling club management tool as it has a ready- made membership subscription system and website that we could move to quickly.  This works well enough and will keep us going for the time being until we can decide on or develop a more dynamic set up.
 
Membership numbers, gender and age distribution.

The following table shows the breakdown of member numbers and compares to 2017.  There has been a big increase in youth member numbers (+32) and a corresponding decrease in adult members (-35).  

We don’t currently have a way of reporting by activity participation – e.g. by Triathlon, Duathlon, Cycling only etc - a task for a future report!
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One significant change in the membership system is the move to anniversary membership instead of a calendar year.  This means that we no longer need to operate with part year membership of 6 or 3 months as we move through the year – everyone can renew on the anniversary of their joining date.
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Male  Female Total  (2017) + 0r -

Over 80 1 0 1 1 0

70-79 7 0 7 7 0

60-69 29 6 35 32 3

50-59 81 28 109 124 -15

40-49 75 39 114 119 -5

30-39 22 22 44 55 -11

20-29 22 5 27 31 -4

10-19 71 38 109 87 22

Under 10 27 27 54 44 10

No DOB 3 3 0 3

Total 338 165 503 500 3


